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The Title:
Fourth Friday Block Party
Objective

The idea behind the Fourth Friday Block Party is to provide entertainment to the
residents of Vicksburg. The event will occur downtown at the intersection of Crawford
and Washington Street on November 22, 2024. The proposed time will be from 6p-10p.
The plan is to have an event that everyone can enjoy with a variety of music to bring out
the visitors as well as citizens.

Scope

This proposal is to respectfully ask for the City of Vicksburg’s support. The City will be
the sponsor of the event and will be included in all advertising. The proposed event will
include two DJ’s. The proposed DJs are Jeremy Johnson and Dedrick Beasley. Contact
information for each person is below:

Jeremy Johnson — 662-719-2087

Dedrick Beasley — 601-529-0695

Contract

If the City so chooses to sponsor the event, the proposed ask is for the city to pay each
performer $250 for their time. Each performer will bring their own equipment. Also, if at
all possible, we request one-way traffic from Clay St to South St, that could help keep
pedestrians safe. We are open to negotiating the asked sponsored cost.



